
 

 

 

 

 

 

U.S. CPSC Publishes Safety Standard for Clothing 
Storage Units 

 
 
 
 

A final rule has been published in the Federal Register on November 25, 2022 for the Safety 
Standard for Clothing Storage Units. 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) has determined that there is an 
unreasonable risk of injury and death, particularly to children, associated with clothing storage 
units (CSUs) tipping over.  

To address this risk, the Commission is issuing a rule regarding the stability of CSUs. This rule 
requires CSUs to be tested for stability, exceed minimum stability requirements, bear labels 
containing safety and identification information, and display a hang tag providing performance and 
technical data about the stability of the CSU.  

The Commission issues this rule under the authority of the Consumer Product Safety Act (CPSA), 
with an effective date of May 24, 2023.  The rule will be codified within 16 CFR Part 1261 Safety 
Standard for Clothing Storage Units. 
 
The Federal Register notification can be found at the following link: 
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/11/25/2022-24587/safety-standard-for-clothing-storage-
units?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=subscription+mailing+list&utm_source=federalregister.gov#h-150  

 
How Does this Impact You? Contact Us to Discuss  
If you have any questions on these final rules, please contact your customer service 
representative or email: cps.info@us.bureauveritas.com.  
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